
Dear Member * 

As part of One Person One Vote, we now invite you to cast your 
vote on the following proposal: 

“BHRC Licenced Track  Stewards that steward at 5 race meetings 
or more in a racing season should get a complimentary Annual 

Registration.  This would then give them an entitlement to vote”. 

The proposal must get more YES votes than NO votes to be 
approved. 
 
Once you have voted, please return this whole voting slip to the 
BHRC Office (by post) or by email to: bhrc.integrity@yahoo.com. 
 
Yours in Sport 

Directors of BHRC 

* Members for this vote are those that were eligible to vote at the AGM in Dec 2021 

2022 Members Voting Slip 

  Please tick one 

box only 

Please insert your:  Yes  

Licence No   No  

Full Name   Abstain  


